
Blakenall & Bloxwich Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 6th September 
2006 
 
 
Funding Report 
 
 
Portfolio:  Safer Stronger Communities, Partnerships and Vision 
2021 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  Blakenall, Bloxwich East and Bloxwich West 
  
Summary of report 
 

This report seeks to inform the Local Neighbourhood Partnership of the 
progress to date with regards to the funding priorities 2005-2006. 
 
Recommendations 
 
The LNP is asked to note progress on projects 
 
 
Progress on active projects  
 
 
Skip Days  
 
The LNP agreed to allocate £3,240.00 on skip days, to date £1,690.00 has 
been spent.  A further £1,550.00 is remaining within this project.  Safer 
Walsall Borough Partnership will consult with at a future Safer Stronger 
Community Action Group Meeting where the remainder of the project funding 
should be spent.  Recommendations from the CAG will be brought back to an 
appropriate LNP meeting for approval. 
 
Detached Youth Workers  
 
The CRB checks have been completed for the detached workers appointed to 
work in the Goscote area of the LNP.  The detached workers are due to 
commence their duties in early September. 
 
Litter Bin. 
 
The litter bin near Sneyd School is due to be installed by the beginning of the 
school term, and update of the status of this project will be provided at the 
LNP meeting. 
 

Agenda Item No. 10 
 



There is £18,539.76 remaining to spend from the resource allocation from 
2005-2006.  No spend has been made from the £15,000 allocated in 2006-
2007. 
 
 
Future Projects 
 
The funding proforma’s for the projects listed below are currently being 
developed and will be tabled at the LNP meeting for presentation and 
consideration.  The funding proformas will be forwarded to each project 
champions prior to the meeting to ensure that the proposals meet the 
objectives for the project.   
 

• Christmas Tree Lights at Lower Farm 
• Christmas Lights for the LNP area 
• Domestic Violence Awareness Roadshow  
• Landscape improvements along an alleyway of North Walsall School. 
• Time to talk  

 
Contact Officer 
Parveen Sangha 
Neighbourhood Partnership Officer 
Tel: 01922 654701     Mob: 07921872232 

Email:  sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 

 

 

 


